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UC San Diego Statement: Condemning
Incidents of Hate and Bias

Last night we received reports of a disturbing image outside of one of our campus apartment

buildings. The image was particularly painful because it is symbolic of hate and racial

intimidation toward African Americans. Our colleagues in Graduate and Family Housing

responded immediately, and by the time they arrived, the image had already been removed.

Our colleagues in the Department of Housing, Dining and Hospitality issued a statement

denouncing the incident and reported it to the Office for the Prevention of Harassment and

Discrimination (OPHD). The incident is also being investigated by the UC San Diego Police

Department.

We take this and any other reports of hate and bias very seriously and they will not be

tolerated. We will hold the responsible individual or individuals accountable. At UC San Diego,

we uphold each individual’s right to dignity, justice and respect and we are steadfast in our

commitment to the Principles of Community. While the campus investigates further, we are

taking action now by holding community conversations with students in the neighborhoods in

which the incidents occurred. 

We understand that this can affect everyone in different ways. If needed, we encourage you to

seek support through one of the many campus resources including Counseling and

Psychological Services (CAPS), (858) 534-3755 and the Faculty and Staff Assistance Program

(FSAP), (858) 534-5523.

Sincerely,

Pradeep K. Khosla


Chancellor

Elizabeth H. Simmons


Executive Vice Chancellor, Academic Affairs
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Becky R. Petitt


Vice Chancellor for Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion

Alysson M. Satterlund


Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs

Hemlata G. Jhaveri


Executive Director, Housing, Dining and Hospitality
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UC San Diego’s Studio Ten 300 offers radio and television connections for media interviews with our faculty,

which can be coordinated via studio@ucsd.edu. To connect with a UC San Diego faculty expert on relevant

issues and trending news stories, visit https://ucsdnews.ucsd.edu/media-resources/faculty-experts.
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